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From: kathmeag@opendoor.com

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 12:54 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits
Kathleen Meagher

561 C St.

Ashland, OR 97520-2035

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

The message is clear: We must have reform and regulation, STRICT, ENFORCED
regulation. A first grader would know this. Corruption and greed want to

ignore this. Kathleen Meagher

Sincerely,

Kathleen Meagher
541 482 5337



